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From: debbys <debbys@metcohq.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 9:49 AM
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR; Powell, Jason
Subject: Pizza Place Restaurant

Hi Carrie, 
 
Due to a very difficult Drilling Project with deep wells at the Pizza Place Restaurant site, PECFA #54889-9999-
25-A, the project lasted one night longer than anticipated. 
 
Therefore, I would like to request the following costs to be approved: 
 
Task 15/MDT25, Commodity Service Provider Per Diem (2 guys for one night) - 2 x $203.28 = $406.56 
Task 31/COPD05, Consultant Overnight per diem:  1 x $113.72 = $113.72 
  
Total Cost Cap Requested:  $520.28 
 
I appreciate your prompt response to this email, as we would like to get the costs submitted to PECFA for 
reimbursement ASAP. 
 
Thanks, 
Debby 
--  
 
Debby Skogen 
METCO - Environmental Program Assistant 
Email: debbys@metcohq.com 
Phone: 608.781.8879 / Fax: 608.781.8893 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 




